
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS, AUTUMN TERM 2024 

 

The first parent’s evening of this year will take place on Tuesday 29th October and Wednesday 

30th October between 3.20 pm – 5.50pm. We hope that you can come as it will be a valuable 

opportunity for you to talk about your child with their class teacher. 

 

In order to book an individual time slot with your child’s class teacher please book via the Arbor 

app. Booking opens up at 3:00pm this afternoon. Guidance on how to do this is included with 

this letter. We encourage you to bring your child with you wherever possible. 

 

If you cannot make it to any of the evenings, please do make us aware, so we can make an 

alternative appointment. Please book via the Arbor app as soon as possible to secure your 

preferred slot. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C Fitzpatrick 

Headteacher 

 


